
 

DECEMBER 2018 NEWSLETTER 
 

Hello Dance Me families! 

 

It’s been a great first three months of the dance year! We have a lot of 

exciting events coming up this month. 

We have some exciting news. We have confirmed our dates for our 2019 

recital. We have booked Mohonasen HS for June 6th-8th. More details 

will be available soon. 

Upcoming Events: 

The studio has been invited to march in the Holiday on the Ave parade in 

Scotia this year. The parade is on Sunday, December 2nd at 2pm. The 

parade is open to all students and families to participate.  

If you'd like to walk in the parade, please meet us at 1:30PM at the 

following address: Gabriel’s Supermarket Parking Lot 255 Mohawk Ave, 

Scotia, NY 12302. The parade will only last about 10-15 minutes. We will 

be throwing candy so please bring a bag. We are also asking for the kids to 

create some Dance Me signs to carry. 

After the parade some of our dancers will be performing. We'd love for 

everyone to come and watch. We will be in front of the Paint Store which is 

between the City View Church and the Village Green on Mohawk Ave. Our 

performance times are: 2:30PM, 3:15PM and 4:00PM. 

Costume measurements will be taken in class December 3rd-8th. Please 

make sure students are in proper dress code so accurate measurements 

can be taken.  

Parent Viewing Week will be December 10th-15th. Parents and families 

will be invited into the dance room to watch class.  

Pajama Week will be December 17th-22nd. Students should wear their 

comfy pjs and be ready for some holiday fun. 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

────  

Scotia Holiday Parade 

Sunday, December 2nd at 2pm 

──── 

Winter Wonderland Photo 

Contest 

Send us your winter-themed 

dance photos! 

Submissions due by Saturday, 

December 8th. Winner receives 

$50 Dance Me Credit! 

Send to 

missceline.danceme@gmail.com 

──── 

Costume Measurement 

Week 

December 3rd-8th 

──── 

Parent Viewing Week  

December 10th-15th 

──── 

Holiday Parties 

Level 3 and Under 

December 16th 2-3:30pm 

──── 

Pajama Week 

December 17th-22nd 

Level 4+ Parties 

 ──── 

Winter Break 

December 24th-January 1st 

 

 

 

 



Holiday Parties: 

Please note that our holiday party times and dates have changed. We have scheduled our Level 3 and under 

party for Sunday, December 16th from 2-3:30 at our Glenville studio. Our parties for our level 4+ students 

will take place during pajama week, December 17-22nd, in their core classes. Students who are not enrolled in 

our core program are all students are invited to attend a party of their level. Additional details will be emailed 

separately.  

Reminders: 

Class tuition is due the first of every month. 

Final costume payments are due December 15th.  

 

 

 

 

 
 


